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I oppose this measure on the grounds that it will financially hurt everyone, not only 

people who drive but costs will be passed on to consumers when freight is shipped. 

Surely there are areas of waste that can be addressed to save money.  Oregon 

already pays higher prices for gas.  I understand that this tax will make our state one 

of, if not the highest, the highest gas tax in the nation. Please reconsider this bill. 


